
No. 01-03-2014

Extension of Accreditation for CY 2014 of all 
Accredited Health Care Institutions in Region 
VIII and affected areas in Cebu, Iloilo, Capiz, 

Aklan and Palawan

Due to devastation brought about by typhoon Yolanda 
in Region VIII and some parts of Cebu, Iloilo, Capiz, 
Aklan and Palawan, please be informed that  PhilHealth 
is extending the accreditation of all currently accredited 
health care institutions in these areas starting January 
1 to June 30, 2014. All concerned facilities are advised 
to submit their application for continuous accreditation 
for CY 2014 to the nearest PhilHealth office on or before 
May 31, 2014.

For more details please call 637-6265 or email us  at  
oñatem@philhealth.gov.ph . You may also visit our 
website at www.philhealth.gov.ph
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